
 

 

 

May 28, 2020 
As of June 1, 2020, the regular meeting schedule for the Loyal Order of Moose and the 
Women of the Moose is in effect   The Social Quarters will reopen on June 3, 2020 and 
will be in compliance with the San Diego County Health Order.   Social distancing will 
be adhered to and drinks will be served only with meals.  Compliance rules will be 
clearly posted. 

Volunteers have been working tirelessly on improving the Lodge Home refurbishing 
and cleaning. We hope you all are pleased with the remodel that has been 
accomplished. 

Chapter elections will be held on June 3, 2020 @ 7 PM.  The WOTM have published 
their slate prior to the COVID-19 shutdown.  Loom elections will be held on June 4, 
2020 @ 7 PM.  The slate of officers for the LOOM is as follows:   

Governor -   Brother Bob Fleck Jr. 
Jr. Governor –  Brother Daryl Annable 
Prelate –   Brother Bob Fleck Sr. 
Treasurer -   Brother Phil Ponto 
3 year Trustee –  Brother Gene Parmley        
   Brother Jesse Farrell 
   Brother Chris Caole 

New officers will assume their duties on July 1, 2020. 

All of us appreciate your patience.  It will come together for all of us this year, despite 
the pandemic.  We look forward to a great summer in the park and Social Quarters. 

All new information will be sent to members using the internet via the Week at a 
Glance postings and the Lodge web site at “moose1874.org.“  There will be no USPS 
mail updates due to the rapidity of the changes. 

Additionally!! 
We could use your help.  If you have construction skills or are willing to help, we need 
you.  Call Dan Papp @ 760-310-8031 or 760-751-9940, or contact a Lodge or Chapter 
board member.  We want the Lodge to be tip top shape when we return.   

Fraternally, 
Your Boards of Officers 
Lodge 1874 Chapter 1310 
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